
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sac County Launches Application Period for Opioid Settlement Funds 

Applications Accepted Starting August 1, 2025 

Sac City, Iowa — August 1, 2025 — The Sac County Opioid Settlement Fund Committee 

today announced that applications are now being accepted for opioid settlement funding 

awards, with the application window opening August 1, 2025.  

Funding Program Overview 

The opioid settlement funds are designated for community-based initiatives addressing the 

opioid crisis. The Sac County Opioid Settlement Funds will be used to better the lives of Sac 

County residents. The funding is for the prevention, abatement, and treatment of substance 

misuse.  The Sac County Opioid Settlement Committee will make recommendations to the 

Sac County Board of Supervisors for approval.  

Application Details 

• Application period: August 1 through September 30, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. 

• Download application form and Exhibit E: Approved Uses for Opioid funds from the 

following:  

• Sac County website:  www.saccountyiowa.gov    

• Sac County Health Services website:  www.saccountyhealthservices.com 

• Requests for applications may also be emailed to svauble@saccountyiowa.gov  

Submit required documentation to: 
Sac County Health Services 
Attn: Opioid Settlement Committee Funding/Shelley Vauble 
116 South State St., Suite A 
Sac City IA  50583 
Or Email: svauble@saccountyiowa.gov 

Review and Award Timeline 
Applications submitted during this cycle will be reviewed by the Sac County Opioid 

Committee. Awards will be announced following approval from the Sac County Board of 

Supervisors with potential award dates beginning on or around November 1, 2025. 

Why It Matters 

“We are committed to using these funds to save lives, reduce overdose risk, and support 

long-term recovery,” said Shelley Vauble, Administrator, Sac County Health Services, 

facilitator for the Sac County Opioid Settlement Committee. “This application process allows 

http://www.saccountyhealthservices.com/
mailto:svauble@saccountyiowa.gov


Sac County to strategically invest in programs across prevention, treatment, and recovery  

that meet community needs.” 
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